
 Dundula State School acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land and 

pay our respects to the Elders past, present and emerging, for they hold the 

memories, the traditions, the culture and hopes of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander peoples across the state. 
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We are ALMOST at the end of TERM 3, 2023! WOW 😊 

The year is flying past and we are about to finish the year with THE BUSIEST 

and HAPPIEST TERM. Term 4, is a huge term for students, staff and families. 

So, REST UP over the break and I cannot wait to see you ALL BACK … well 

rested and ready to tackle TERM 4.   

Unexplained Absences and Late Arrivals 

It is a legal requirement that ALL students attend school. However, at times 

students may be unwell, medical appointments scheduled or a family issue 

may arise…. THAT IS LIFE and TOTALLY UNDERSTANDABLE. 

Students who arrive after the school bell, MUST be signed in by a parent or 

carer. Late students will be issued a late slip from the office to hand to their 

classroom teacher. This is a CHILD SAFETY REQUIREMENT.  

Parents or Carers of a student with UNEXPLAINED ABSENCES of 3 

CONSECUTIVE DAYS, will be contacted by the school and a formal letter sent 

home via email, to explain the absences.  
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Moving into Term 4 

Not ALL activities and dates have been organised BUT, see below a list of dates and events that you can 

start ADDING to NOVEMBER + DECEMBER, 2023 😊 

 

• Volunteers Lunch – Tuesday November 28th  

• Year 6 Valedictory evening – Wednesday November 29th at Harrup Park  

• Awards and Carol Night – Monday 4th December at Dundula SS 

• Report Cards sent home – Wednesday 6th December   

• 2023 P + C Dinner – Wednesday 6th December at Church on Palmer  

• Lagoon/Break Up Day – Friday 8th December at the Blue Water Lagoon + Dundula SS 

 
 
 

Prep/1 Class is MOVING 

In preparation for 2024 and the huge number of students in Year 3/4, I have made the decision to move 

the Prep/1 class room to the Homework Centre room. This will enable both classes to have bigger spaces 

and space for our Prep/1 students that has toilets close by and no stairs to climb. Homework Centre will 

still operate 3 days per week, but will now be held in old year 3/4 classroom.  

If you are able to help us with the move, could you please see Joy and she will let you 

know the day and time of the move. Thank you in advance for your assistance 😊 

 

I wish to advise the Dundula State School community of my successful 

application in becoming permanent principal of Dundula State School. I am 

truly excited about this appointment and look forward to working with the 

Dundula State School community, to ensure that all of our student have the 

knowledge and skills to ‘DREAM BIG’. 

 

 



 

QUICK REMINDERS 

• Mrs Leanne Hall is on leave for the remainder of Term 3 [enjoy your break Mrs Hall] 

• Tammy Lando on leave Monday 11th September – Friday 15th September 

• NO Parade Monday  

• P + C meeting, Wednesday 13th September 

• Final day of Term 3, 2023 – Friday 15th September 

• School Photos – Wednesday 11th October 

 

Finally, THANK YOU to ALL students and their families for a wonderful Term 3. To the AMAZING STAFF of 

Dundula State School … You are ALL AWESOME and enjoy a well-earned BREAK 😊 

Have a terrific week! 

Tammy Lando  

Dundula State School Principal 

 

 

 

 

HOMEBAKE ROSTER                TERM THREE 2023 

DATE STAFF FAMILY FAMILY FAMILY 

     
13/07/2023 Irene/Danielle Doueal Iopao Schmidt 

20/07/2023 Ronell/Tammy Single Skinner Smith 

27/07/2023 Leanne/Irene Stratford Sturdy Sturgeon 

03/08/2023 Renee/Jodie Valladarez Walton Wano 

10/08/2023 Monica/Ronell Yasserie 
Jade/Milly/Ruby 

Benson 
Hunter/Amelia/Zahlia Benson 

17/08/2023 Ronell/Tammy Billings Bulger Family Burgess 

24/08/2023 Jodie/Renee Burridge 
Kane/Lilly-May 

Carlton 
Coyne 

31/08/2023 Leanne/Monica Currie Ellery Evans 

07/09/2023 Irene/Danielle Chloe Ford 
Charlie/Lucas 

Ford 
Forrest 

14/09/2023 Ronell/Jodie Garzotto Heikkinen Jeffreys 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TUCKSHOP VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

Due to the change in circumstances of some volunteers in the Tuck shop extra helpers 

are required.  Due to the volume of orders 3 helpers are required every 

Wednesday.  Hours are 9am to 11.30am or 10.30am to 11.30am and you would be 

rostered on every 4 to 6 weeks or you can supply a list of dates that you are available to 

assist.  If you are able to assist please contact the school office. 

 

DUNDULA STATE SCHOOL 

       HOT DOG PRICE LIST 

       FRIDAY: 27/01/2023 

Hot Dog Day is Every Friday 
 
 
 
Hot dog with Sauce: 

 

 

 

$3.20 

  

Hot Dog with Sauce & Cheese: $3.50 

Frankfurt (On it’s own) $2.00 

Flavoured Milk $2.20 

 
  

Please ensure orders are on lunch bags with 
Name/Grade and correct money if possible. 

Lunch bags available at Tuckshop for 5c. 
 

                     NO EFT AVAILABLE FOR HOT DOGS 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM YOUR 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
 

 

 

School photos are almost upon us again!  The 

school has engaged MSP Photography to 

create our school records this year and you 

are invited to purchase prints of your child. 

On photo day, every student will be 

photographed regardless of whether you are 

purchasing or not. 

Your child will bring home a personalised 

order envelope from the photographers.  

Please take care to read and follow all the 

instructions carefully.  This will ensure your 

order is processed smoothly and efficiently 

and will help you to avoid any late fees. 

You will have the option to order online or 

with cash in your student’s envelope.  Please 

take care to follow the instructions carefully. 

Additional order envelopes are available from 

the school office for separated parents, 

blended families and grandparents. You will 

need to collect these on or before photo day 

and give it to the photographer on photo day.  

Be sure to write “Mum’s order” or “Dad’s 

order” on top of your envelope. 

To order a sibling or friends photo, 

please collect Sibling and Friends Order 

Envelope from the school office on or 

before photo day, or order it online at 

least 24 hours in advance.  Please note: 

Sibling photos are only for siblings who all 

attend the school. 

 

If your child has been photographed in a 

special group (ie sports team or 

leadership team), order envelopes will be 

available in the weeks following photo 

day.  Please watch this newsletter for 

information when they will be available. 

As school staff are unable to help with 

photography enquiries or payments, 

please direct your questions and 

comments directly to MSP Photography 

by phoning 

 4921 3355 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and we 

look forward to a great photo day. 

Keep smiling!!! 

 

 

School Photos – 

Wednesday 

11th October 2023 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Week 9 

1st No. 8 Shirley Smith-Knight 

2nd No. 1 Kathy Q 

3rd No. 35 Kelly Jeffreys 

 

 

  

Gate Raffle Results 

 

Week 10 

1st No. 43  Bec Douval 

2nd No. 15 Candy/Glen 

3rd No. 48 Ronelle Satine 
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DUNDULA STATE SCHOOL 

P & C ASSOCIATION 
 

President:  Mrs M Ross, Secretary:  Ms D Ralph, Treasurer:  Mrs J Hodges,  

ABN 54 760 203 250   Phone: 4952-8333,   1 Main Street, Bakers Creek, Mackay 4740 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Homebush State School P&C has asked Dundula P&C to run the hot food stall at their Hoedown on 7th 

October 2023. We will be selling burgers, hot chips and sausages. 

 

Because we will be the only stall selling these items this is a tremendous opportunity to fundraise for our 

school as well as helping another small school run a successful event. 

 

Due to the large amount of food and food preparation needed for an event such as this we are asking for 

an hour of your time on the night. The event runs from 4pm until late. 

Helpers will be needed from 3pm until 9pm. 

 

Below are the time slots available, please fill out the time you or a family member will be able to help. 

TIMES 
AVAILABLE 

NAME 

3PM TO 4PM  

4PM TO 5PM  

5PM TO 6PM  

6PM TO 7PM  

7PM TO 8PM  

8PM TO 9PM  

 

Please return this form by 14th September 2023. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Michelle Ross 

P&C President 

 


